
General information of the 5th K-INT 
 

Title of the 
Meeting 

The 5th Kure International Medical Forum（K-INT) 

Theme Emergency Medicine in Asia -How do we deal with it?- 

Dates July 20th -22nd, 2012 

Registration Early bird registration (3,000JPY); until July 1st 

Abstract 

Submission 
Due Date: Monday, April 30th, 2012 

President Wataru KAMIIKE, MD, PhD 

Venue National Hospital Organization (NHO) 
Kure Medical Center & Chugoku Cancer Center  
(KMC CCC) Convention Hall 
Address: 3-1 Aoyama-cho, Kure 737-0023, Japan 
TEL : direct-in +81-823-21-7100  

ext. 7039(9:00am-3:00pm) or 7543 
FAX : +81-823-22-3273 

Headquarters NHO KMC CCC 
Secretariat Contact Personnel :  

Naoko KISHIDA, MSc 
E-mail : kishidan@kure-nh.go.jp 
 
Executive Director : 
Kiyomi TANIYAMA, MD, PhD 
E-mail: taniyamak@kure-nh.go.jp 
 

 


